
10/10/2024 Sham Jagur (SJ) Advice Letter #144 (North Gualala Water Company) 

was approved because of their re-activation of the Mandatory

Water Conservation Program (MWCP). The MWCP will be
re-activated because NGWC is experiencing an average flow
rate of 4.25 CFS or lesser for the period between June 1st
and November 14th. The MWCP will stay in effect until the
average daily flow rate is measured at 4.50 CFS.

/s/Wilson Tsai Approved with effective date of 10/08/24.
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